
Announcements Week of: Wednesday, October 12th-Tuesday, October 18th 

Your Hug Cross Country team traveled to Reed High School for the Reed invitational on Tuesday 

Afternoon. Your boys JV placed 3rd, and your girls JV placed 7th in the 25 school meet! Great job Hawks! 

support the Hug wrestling team today wednesday october 12th and friday october 14th in the commons 

area. they will be selling agua frescas and other treats during lunch and outside the gym after school. all 

proceeds go to the Hug wrestling team. we look forward to your support. 

Boo Grams for your favorite scary person.  The Prom committee is selling Bugs and Kisses Grams for 

$5.00 each.  Selling from Oct 11 to Oct 27.  Delivery will be October 31st during 4th period.  Please see 

Ms. Moreno or the Bookkeeper.  Thank you 

Hawks are you interested in learning about different world cultures, holidays, and languages? Then 

World Language Club is for you! Our next meeting is Friday, October 21st at lunch in Miss Schefcik's 

(Shef-icks) room 229. We will be holding our club elections and doing a small celebration for Day of the 

Dead and Halloween Bingo in French! Hope to see you there!  

Good Morning Hug Hawks, as some of you know our Boys soccer team is having another great season, 

football is having the most success they've had in years, but did you know that currently the only 

undefeated team on our campus is our varsity girls soccer team?  Please come out and support our Lady 

Hawks tomorrow, Thursday October 13th, at 3:45 in the stadium as they take on South Tahoe in a battle 

for first place.  All students that show their ID in Minga will get in FREE for this game only.  Come out and 

support our Lady Hawks.   

Be sure to support Hug Wrestlings first annual taco feed Friday October 21st from 5pm-7:30pm outside 

the main gym. $25 gets you all you can eat tacos and all you can drink agua frescas. Get your grub on 

before Hug footballs final regular season home game. All proceeds go to the Hugs wrestling team. See 

you there!  

"Scholars, 

If you ride the city bus, RTC would like to remind you of the following: 

Please do not bunch up at the bus stops; 

Please do not crowd the entry door, and please board one at a time; 

Please do not push your way on board; 

Please do not try to evade paying a fare by passing around your passes / tickets; 

Please move to the rear of the bus quickly; 

Thank you for being respectful, responsible and safe!" 

Both boys and girls tennis teams made it to the semi finals this year. If they win this week they will play 

in the regional championships on friday.  

Congratulations on being invited to apply for the National Honor Society here at Hug. If you have not 

done so already please ensure your application packet and is completed and turned in to either Mr. 



Small in room 216 or Mrs. Sindar-House in room 342. The application packets are due this Friday 

October 21st.  

Are you familiar with Día De Los Muertos? Hug’s leadership is putting up an ofrenda at the library 

throughout next week and the first week of November, AND they will be at the commons this Friday, the 

21st,  to make paper Marigold flowers to put on the ofrenda, come helps us out! 


